Aviation Distributers and Manufacturers Association 100 North 20th Street, Suite 400 Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Members of ADMA,

I am writing to thank you for your generosity in selecting me for the 2017 ADMA Scholarship. I was very honored and appreciative to learn that I have been selected as one of this year's scholarship recipients.

I am a Professional Flight major at Purdue University with a minor in Unmanned Aerial Systems. Due to earning several college credits and getting my private pilot license while in high school, I will graduate from Purdue with my bachelor's degree next spring after only three years. This summer I became a Certified Flight Instructor, so I will start instructing and sharing my love for aviation with new students this fall.

I thank the Aviation Distributers and Manufacturers Association for their generosity and their support for the young aviators like myself. This scholarship will allow me to complete my education and prepare for my career as a professional pilot. I hope that I can help students achieve their goals as a flight instructor just as you have helped me reach my goals with this scholarship.

Sincerely,

Colten Palmer 3903 LaSalle Ct

Floyds Knobs, IN 47119